
Chair Golden and members of the committee,
I'm Clair Klock - retired farmer and conservation specialist from Corbett, OR. I may not be able to verbally testimony due to conflict 
in another hearing. I however urge your full support for HB 2393A. It will offer the opportunity for inclusiveness to a process of place 
based water planning that has been successful in the past. 
Thank you


